
  

REMINDERS - What’s up at our place? 

 

DRIVEWAY SAFETY! 
We were informed of two dangerous driving issues yesterday after school on our school driveway, 
where children and/or parents could have been hit by a car.  
 

1. Please DO NOT STOP IN THE MIDDLE OF THE DRIVEWAY  to pick up your child.  
2. DO NOT CALL OUT TO YOUR CHILD to come to the car. Park & walk. 
3. Children must use a seatbelt! MAKE IT CLICK! 
4. PLEASE USE THE CROSSING! 

 

PARK & WALK! - Park your car and walk to pick up your child from the front office or 

playground area. We have plenty of car parks.   
Safer communities together! 

    

 

NEXT WEEK:  

Meet the Teacher Event 2023 

Tuesday 7th March from 3pm onwards in learning studios 
Come and meet your child’s teacher and the teaching team  

who will share class information. 
 All parents who come along can 

 upload the Kiwischools App on their phones, show us, and go into the draw  
for one of two $50 Supermarket vouchers.  

(Winners announced at the end of the evening.) 
SEE YOU THERE! 

 

CAMP FEES – Please ensure you have paid the $30 Camp Fees before camp or that you 

have arranged a part payment plan with Maria at the Office.  

 

Have a safe weekend,  

The Onepoto School Staff 

 



 

 

 

 

 


